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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Bratton, Patrick [pbratton@burnsmcd.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2009 2:48 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: 48791 YRC Oakland
Subject: RO0000039 Upcoming sampling

Friday September 19th I am planning on sampling the new shallow groundwater monitoring wells that were installed at the 
site in the first quarter 2009.  This will be outside of the new semi-annual monitoring for the site since these well have not 
been sampled quarterly for one full hydrologic cycle. 
 
Semi-annual monitoring will be performed on all site monitoring wells in the second and fourth quarters. 
 
 
Patrick Bratton 
Project Manager and Geologist 
  
Burns & McDonnell Engineering Company Inc. 
393 East Grand Ave., Suite J 
South San Francisco, Ca 94080 
 
Direct    (650) 871-2661 x225 
Main     (650) 871-2926 
Mobile   (415) 505-8872 
Fax      (650) 871-2653 


